Chris LeClair

From: Gary Bruns

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 12:26 PM
To: Chris LeClair

Subject: RE: 16171 3rd STN

Ok.

From: Chris LeClair

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 9:33 AM
To: Gary Bruns

Subject: 16171 3rd ST N

https://septic.co.washington.mn.us/view.php?id=8408

Imminent threat. Surface discharge.

No brainer
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